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VIDA CLOSURES TO CELEBRATE HOLIDAYS AS ONE 
 
 
US VIRGIN ISLANDS  – The V.I. Department of Agriculture will be celebrating the holidays  
as a whole this year with St. Thomas and St. John employees visiting St. Croix for their holiday 
gathering. The St. Thomas and St. John offices will be closed on Friday, December 23, 2022 to 
allow for employee travel.  
 
The St. Croix office will be open until noon (12:00 PM) on Friday, December 23, 2022, closing 
after the conclusion of its Senior Christmas Grocery Giveaway (currently scheduled from 9:00 
AM to 12:00 PM at the Marketing Building). 
 

All offices will resume regular hours on Tuesday, December 27, 2022. 
 
We thank you for your patience and understanding while we take this time to fellowship and build 
a stronger VIDA; a stronger VIDA means a stronger Community.   
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